
 

 

 

 

Aloha Parent or Guardian:  

 

This year your keiki’s school: Farrington High School will be partnering with Project Vision 

Hawai’i to perform vision screenings. These services will be provided at Farrington High 

School at no cost to you.  

Quality vision care is an important component of education; students that cannot see often 

struggle to learn to read, to see the board, and to succeed academically. 

 

All students at Farrington High School will be offered a free vision screening during school 

time on the dates of March 28th-April 3rd 2019. If your student does not pass the vision 

screening your child will be sent home with a referral letter and a permission slip for the child to 

receive a free vision exam courtesy of Vision to Learn, Project Vision Hawai’i, and a local eye 

doctor. A licensed Vision to Learn Optometrist to perform a basic eye exam on the student, and 

will prescribe glasses if appropriate. You will be informed if your child may need follow-up 

care.  

The eye exam and eyeglasses are available to all students who need them, at no out-of-pocket 

cost to parents or children.  

 

If you want your child to participate in the vision screening, no action is required.  If you do not 

want your student to participate in the free school vision screenings please let your Hawaii Keiki 

Nurse know: Angela Montgomery by phone (808)-305-5036 or email amontgomery@ucera.org  

 

We are excited to be to be able to collaborate with these programs in order to offer 

these free services to all students at Farrington High! 
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